From:

Sent: 12 June 2017 16:57

To: Planning

Subject: RE: Works to trees ref 2017/2806/T
Attachments: 2017-06-02 15.00.53.jpg

Dear Sirs

Re these works . | currently enjoy a view of mature trees . The eucalyptus tree is a focal point in that view.
However it is leaning into the garden of 90 Savernake Road (see photo of central tree in view ) and at its
present height could cause a hazard in the event of a storm , if the crown is not removed.

| understand that my neighbour wishes to fell the tree and replace the tree with a cherry Tree . Providing
the eucalyptus tree is replaced with a MATURE tree, | have no objection.

Kind regards.

Joy Palmer
90A Savernake Road

NW3 2JR

Get Qutlook for Android

On Wed, Jun 7, 2017 at 1:57 PM +0100, "Planning" <Planning@camden.gov.uk> wrote:

Dear Joy Palmer

| have logged your objection to the works to the tree at 88a Savernake Road ref: 2017/2806/T. If
you have a further enquiry, please help us deal with it efficiently by emailing to
planning@camden.gov.uk

Kind regards

Leela Muthoora

Planning Technician
Development Management
Regeneration and Planning
Supporting Communities
London Borough of Camden

020 7974 2506
camden.gov.uk

2nd Floor
5 Pancras Square
London N1C 4AG

LHES



Please consider the environment before printing this email.

You can sign up to our new and improved planning e-alerts to let you know about new planning
applications, decisions and appeals.

From:

Sent: 02 June 2017 4:58 PM

To: Dike, Darlene

Subject: Re: Works to trees ref 2017/2806/T

Dear Darlene Dike

Thanks for your email. | am a little confused by your email saying that a decision was made on 17th May as the letter
sent out to me was dated 22nd May. | am referring to a felling of an Eucalyptus tree NOT a reduction of the crown of
a cherry tree.  Are you talking about a tree in the garden of 88 Savernake Road. Has the applicant made 2 tree
planning consent applications?

Kind regards
Joy Palmer

From: "Dike, Darlene"
To:
Sent: Friday, une , 10

Subject: RE: Works to trees ref 2017/2806/T

Dear Joy
Thank you for your email.

Please note that the case you refer to was decided on 17/05/2017 and permission given to
reduce the crown of the rear garden cherry tree by 30% and remove all vertical regrowth, so as
desired the tree is being pruned and not felled.

Kind regards

Darlene Dike
Planning Assistant
Telephone: 0207 974 1029

flin]ELS

From 1 October 2016 you will not receive a letter from us if your neighbour submits a
planning application. You can still find out about planning applications:

on new improved posters on lamp posts

by signing up to planning e-alerts

in the planning section of the Camden Account

through adverts in the Camden New Journal and Ham & High

You can sign up to our new and improved planning e-alerts to let you know about new
planning applications, decisions and appeals.



Sent:

To: Planning <Planninci@camden.qov.uk>
Subject: Works to trees ref 2017/2806/T

Dear Planning Department

| understand that there has been an application to fell a tree in my neighbours garden.

| am concerned that | would lose my view of trees on the skyline. See attached photos. The tree in
question is in the middle. The tree appears to be leaning, however my query is whether it can be pruned
instead?

My neighbour has indicated that she would replace the existing tree with a flowering cherry tree.
Obviously | would be happy with this option as a replacement providing a mature tree was planted in its
place. Can a planning application be granted with such a proviso made ?

Kind regards

Joy Palmer

90A Savernake Road

London NW3 2JR
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This e-mail may contain information which is confidential, legally privileged and/or copyright
protected. This e- mail is intended for the addressee only. If you receive this in error, please
contact the sender and delete the material from your computer.
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